

Hulland Church of England Primary School

Firs Avenue, Hulland Ward, Derbyshire, DE6 3FS

Executive Headteacher – Mr T Taylor

Thursday 5th September 2024

Hulland C of E Primary School Newsletter – Welcome Back!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to another exciting school year at Hulland Church of England Primary School! I hope you all had a wonderful and refreshing summer break, filled with great memories. As we start this term, I want to remind everyone of our strict attendance policy. It is essential that all children arrive at school by 08:50 each day, ready to start their lessons promptly. The school day finishes at 15:15, so please ensure your child is collected on time. If your child arrives after 09:10, they will be marked as late. Punctuality is key to helping your child have a successful start to their day.

To improve our communication with you, we are excited to introduce Class Dojo as a new tool to connect school and home. This platform will enable you to receive updates on your child's progress, school events, and more. We will be sending out a separate letter with detailed instructions on how to use Class Dojo.

I am also delighted to extend a warm Hulland welcome to Mrs Kate Williams, who joins us as our new Senior Teacher, SENDCo and Class 1 Teacher. Mrs Williams brings a wealth of experience and dedication, and we are very excited to have her as part of our Hulland family. If you have any questions regarding Special Educational Needs, please contact Mrs Williams.

If you have any questions or concerns is important that you can speak to the correct member of staff. I will be sending out our ladder of communication, please make reference to this when contacting school as this will allow us to put you in touch with the relevant member of staff. Finally, I want to inform you of new guidance issued by the local authority on 19th August regarding attendance and term-time holidays. The new rules are clear: no term-time holidays will be authorised. I will be sending out a supporting letter with these guidelines in more detail shortly. Thank you for your continued support. I look forward to a fantastic year ahead. Many thanks,

Mr. Taylor Headmaster Hulland C of E Primary School

Website: hullandprimaryschool.co.uk info@hulland.derbyshire.sch.uk

Tel/Fax: 01335 370243